
Health Professions Council 

Education and Training Committee – 15 December 2005 

PUBLICATION OF VISITORS’ REPORTS  

 

Executive Summary and Recommendations 

 

Introduction 

 

At its meeting held on 29 September 2005 the Committee invited Mr Jonathan Bracken, 

Solicitor and Parliamentary agent, to attend the December 2005 meeting to advise on the 

publication of visitors’ reports.   The Chief Executive has sought advice from Mr Bracken 

and has received the attached letter in reply.   Mr Bracken will be in attendance to speak to 

this item.  

 

Decision 

 

The Committee is asked to agree to adopt the advice outlined in the attached letter.   

  
Background information 

 

Minute 9.4 of the Education and Training Committee held on 29 September 2005.  

 

Resource implications 

 

None 

 

Financial implications 

 

None 

 

Appendices 

 

Appendix 1 – Letter from Jonathan Bracken, Solicitor and Parliamentary Agent – Bircham, 

Dyson, Bell 

 

Date of paper 

 

28 November 2005 
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